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From: Dean Mcwhinnie [retracted]
Sent: March 1, 2022 1:33 PM

To: Golden, Alissa

Subject: Re: 8 Renwood PI, Waterdown
Hello Alissa,

I’d like to make a formal objection to 8 Renwood Place in Waterdown being added to the Register. Here is a link to
photos of the house and another link to the home inspection. | was told by the Inspector that although the house looks
updated, it is essentially a tear down because of the cinder block foundation and limited square footage and my
architect said that in order for me to move ahead with a remodel it is very important that | not be listed on the register
as it would only create problems and delays in my dreams of working with the property. Thankyou :)

Dean

Home Inspection:
[link retracted]

Interior:
[link retracted]



